
 
 
 
 
 

 

Grove House Primary School, Myers Lane, Bradford, BD2 4ED 

Telephone:  (01274) 636921 Email: office@grovehouseprimary.co.uk 

 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer,         29.11.19 

 

School Disco’s Wednesday 18th December 

 

We are holding our annual Christmas disco’s on Wednesday 18th December. If your child would like to join 

in the fun, please complete the application form below and return it to school as soon as possible. 

Early Years and Key Stage 1 at 5:00pm – 6:00pm  (parents are welcome to stay with their child/ren) 

Key Stage 2 at    6:15pm – 7:15pm 

There is an entrance fee of £1.50 per child, this will include a packet of crisps and a drink for children. 

Additionally, we will be selling a range of sweets, refreshments, glow bands and small toys. The prices of 

these will range from 10p up to £2:00. 

All children must bring their entry ticket with them in exchange for their crisps and juice. Children are to 

enter the building via the rear dining hall doors. Adults can collect their children from the dining hall. 

If you wish your child to attend the disco, please complete the form below and enclose £1.50 

Yours sincerely 

 

L Clapham 

Head of School 
 

………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………. 

 

I wish my child…………………………………………………………………………….……………………………  Class………………………. 

 

to attend the school disco on Wednesday 18th December 2019   at a cost of £1:50 per child. 

 

Early Years and Years 1 & 2   at   5pm   - 6pm     

 

Key Stage 2                               at  6:15pm 7:15pm 

 

Please reserve me    ………….. (number required)   tickets.      I enclose  £………………………….(£1.50 per child) 

 

 


